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 Two Boats School 

Hello Everyone,  
 
Today we celebrated “World Teachers Day” and what 
a celebration it was. Our assembly started with Miss 
Yon-Bowers, Miss Young and Mrs Roberts telling us 
about their time as students at TBS and how it now 
feels to be on the other side as staff members. It was 
inspiring to hear their stories. Thank you to all staff for 
your contribution to TBS. Mrs Roberts has given 36 
years, Mr Duncan 29 years, and myself 17 years! 
 
There was then much fun and laughter as teachers 
were presented with their portraits drawn by Year 10 
and Years 3 & 4. All staff received a gift bag that had 
been filled with gifts given by students and parents. 
We were overwhelmed by the number of gifts, 
chocolate and cakes we received. On behalf of all at 
TBS, thank you! We felt well and truly appreciated.  
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Thank you Peter for visiting us on Teacher 
appreciation day and for being the I in Kind. 
 

 
 
House points  
 
The weekly house cup returned to Cronks this week 
with 103 points! Congratulations Cronks. 
Our stars of the week this week were: Peyton Hall-
Obey and Arthur Boulet in Primary and Kaia Reynolds-
Lawrence in Secondary. Well done to all three! 
 

 
          Winning House, Cronks 

 
                Stars of the Week 
 
Thank you to the Airtanker staff for the donation of 
books received this week. These have been shared out 
among the primary classrooms with a few going into 
our school library.  

 
 
Our Harvest assembly will be on Friday 18th October 
at 11:30am. A letter will be sent home shortly, we 
look forward to seeing you there.  
A reminder that as is every year, our annual sports 
day will be held the Sunday after the first half term so 
will be on Sunday 20th October, a letter will be sent 
out shortly.  
 
School will close at 12:30 on Friday 18th October after 
Harvest to compensate for the Sunday morning Sports 
day.  
 
That’s it for this week! 
 
Tania Maggott 
Head Teacher 
 


